
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 3rd October 2019 Reception Class were welcomed into our school community during a 
beautiful Blessing Service. Parents, relatives and grandparents also attended this beautiful, prayerful 
service along with Year 6, who support their ‘special friends’. Everybody listened to Father Long as he 
explained the importance of belonging to the family of God as we follow our faith journey at home, in 
school and in our parish. He then read the Gospel story of when Jesus welcomed little children. 

Father Long blessed each child individually as he welcomed them into the community of Our Lady of 
Fatima Catholic Primary School. Teachers and parents then welcomed the children into the school 
community. 

After the service, Reception Class introduced their special Year 6 friend to their parents.  

 


